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Incredible Support for Golf Marathon

Hosting an event during a pandemic may be a delicate task, but this community came together and blew
us away with their generosity! Earlier this month on what turned out to be a beautiful fall day, twenty
golfers stepped up to our challenge and played 100 holes of golf. They reached out to their friends,
families and colleagues, spreading the word and bringing awareness of First Tee - GCNKY. Close to 250
people rallied behind these golfers to support them and help grow our mission. With their help, we raised
over $35,000! That's incredible! Thank you!

And if that isn't enough, the day concluded with an outdoor, socially distanced volunteer appreciation
dinner for our volunteers and coaches who give their time, their talents and their heart to our organization.
THANK YOU!

We are excited to carry the momentum from this event into 2021 and beyond! Mark your calendars and
join us on October 5, 2021 for another 100 holes!

Join Our Team!

Our people are the heart of our mission.
Coaches, instructors and volunteers create a
supportive environment for our kids to grow
while having fun and learning or perfecting a
game they can play forever. Help us provide
our programs to the kids in our community.
Join our team in 2021! We are currently hiring
head coaches and golf instructors. We offer:

Flexible schedules
Convenient locations across the city
Head coach training
Guaranteed fun while empowering the
youth in our community!

Learn More

That's a Wrap!

Our fall session ended this month and we
already miss the kids. Thank you to all of our
parents for trusting us with your kids during
unsettling times so that we can continue to
assist you in building their character as well as
their golf skills. Together, we are building
game changers. 

What's next? Our 2021 schedule will be
released in January with spring registration

https://www.firstteegcnky.org/
https://www.firstteegcnky.org/about/employment-opportunities/


opening in February. Stay tuned for more info!

More Ways to Give

The holidays are right around the corner and online shopping will be bigger than ever this year. Consider
designating us as your preferred charity on Amazon this holiday season. Look for us under our registered
organization name - Youth Development Corp. of SW Ohio. Our Chapter will receive .5% of the sale price
of each item you purchase when using AmazonSmile. Use this link to get started.

Donate Today

 ​  ​

https://org.amazon.com/
https://app.etapestry.com/onlineforms/TheFirstTeeofGreaterCincinnat/TFTGCNKY.html
https://www.facebook.com/firsttee.gcnky
https://www.instagram.com/firstteegcnky/

